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May 17, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Kneehill County Council: 

 

RE: 2023 Kneehill Regional Family & Community Support Services Annual Report 

 

Attached please find an electronic copy of the Kneehill Regional Family & Community 

Support Services (FCSS) 2023 Annual Report.  This document is a summary of the 

program’s 25th  year of operation. The Kneehill Regional FCSS Board hopes this review 

provides adequate information regarding the services and supports provided to your residents 

to enhance personal, family and community well-being over the last year.   

 

As arranged, Shelley Jackson-Berry, our director, will be coming to do a short presentation to 

Kneehill County Council on June 11 at 9:00 a.m.   If you have any questions or comments 

that you would rather have me address, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Kenneth King, Chairperson 

Kneehill Regional FCSS Board 
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